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 September 11, 2017 

Hurricane Irma Final Special Advisory 

    
Stuart, FL – The City of Stuart is releasing the following information regarding final response and 

recovery operations for Hurricane Irma: 

Response and Recovery 

Although emergency recovery operations will continue through the remainder of this week, 

regular city business hours will resume Tuesday, September 12th. The City is committed to 

restoring all operations and services to pre-storm levels as soon as possible. 

The City can also report that structural damage to the public courtesy dock and a portion of the 

City Riverwalk area behind City Hall will force a temporary closure until such time that they can 

be repaired. 

Utilities 

The City’s water treatment facility remained fully functional throughout the storm; however, 

response teams are mobilizing to pump individual grinder systems that lost power. If you have 

power and the alarm is on, please call the City utility customer service department at 772-288-

5317 or 772-288-5318. If your grinder system is without power, it will be restored promptly.  

Residential sanitation collection will resume Tuesday, September 12th. Monday’s normal 

residential routes will be collected on Tuesday; Tuesday’s normal route will be collected on 

Wednesday. Full commercial collection service will also resume on Tuesday. 

The City’s storm debris contractor is onsite and has started clearing major roadways. Once these 

thoroughfares are complete, the contractor will begin all roadways, and once the initial 

assessment is finalized, a reference map will be posted on the City’s web site. 

Post-storm Safety 

Citizens are requested to limit roadway use in order to allow first-responders time to safely clear 

road hazards.  
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Announcements related to county-wide curfews, bridge openings or closures, road hazards, and 

any interruptions in service will be communicated promptly for the remainder of recovery 

operations.  

Communications 

For future updates, please visit our website and follow us on social media at: 

www.cityofstuart.us 

www.facebook.com/StuartLifeFlorida 

www.twitter.com/CityofStuartFL 

For media inquiries into the City of Stuart response to Hurricane Irma or for additional questions, 

please contact Ben Hogarth, Public Information Officer for the City of Stuart at 772-288-5333 

or bhogarth@ci.stuart.fl.us.  
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